> horthgate

environmental management, inc.

November 29, 2010

Shannon Harbour, P.E.

Nevada Division of Environmental Protection
901 South Stewart Street

Carson City, Nevada 89701

Subject: Errata to RZ-B and RZ-D Figures
Tronox Facility, Henderson, Nevada

Dear Ms. Harbour:

Please find attached Figure 1 for both RZ-B and RZ-D. Both have been updated based on the
latest analytical data. We will address your November 29", 2010 comments to the proposed
slope cutting in the vicinity of the PRP (Inlet/Outlet) water lines in RZ-D separately.

Please let us know if you have any questions on this matter.
Sincerely,

Northgate Environmental Management, Inc.

/ P
/o A

Derrick Willis, CEM
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